
New!

Have You 
Herd?

Have You Herd? 
The Iowa State Fair 
is launching a new 
program to provide 
livestock education 
to the public while 
showcasing the Fair’s 
youth exhibitors in 
both 4-H and FFA.

Demonstrations 
will take place 
throughout the 
Fair, August 
8-17.

We’re looking 
for exhibitors 
from a variety of 
backgrounds and ages 
to conduct live animal 
demonstrations about 
raising and showing 
sheep, swine, beef, 
dairy, goats and 
rabbits.

20 minute demos 
with 10 minute 
question and 
answer sessions

Demonstrations will be located 
in the Have You Herd? tent 
outside the Sheep Barn.
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Interested?
Contact Emily Wynn | Agriculture Education Coordinator
515-401-1544 • ewynn@iowastatefair.org


